
HAKKA NITE – NOV. 10, 2023 – WRITE UP BY NETTO & DORA NORONHA 
 
The HAKA evening at TEGSA was indeed a memorable event. We relayed to those 
who could not attend that this was one of the better functions held this year at 
TEGSA. 
 
The food was authentic, tasty and plentiful and well managed. The third serving station 
was a great idea. 
 
The DJ music was very well selected and nostalgic. We danced till we dropped. Line 
Dancers once again took full advantage and hardly left the floor. 
 
We enjoyed the meeting and greeting of so many of our friends. 
 
Gratitude and accolades go out to all the hard work put in by the organizers and 
Helpers. Well deserved pat-on-the back. 
 
Viva TEGSA! 
 
 
 


